
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of Term 4 – Happy Easter!   

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 17th April: Start of Term 5 (all pupils return to school)  

A detailed list of dates for Term 5&6 will come home at the end of the first week back.  

 

Let’s Dance 

A team of elite Denton dancers performed at the Congress Theatre, Eastbourne, 

recently in Let’s Dance! They did a truly magnificent job and we are very proud of 

them all. Thank you to Mrs Stevens for all her hard work and preparation for the event. 

Visit the school website to see a couple of pictures (they are the second and third on 

the homepage!): http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/web  

 

New School Dinner Menu 

There is a new menu when we return to school after the Easter break, attached with 

this newsletter.  

 

Girls Football Club 

KS1 Girls Football Club start the first Monday back to school on 17th April and KS2 begin 

on Friday 21st April. They will need their PE kits, appropriate footwear and shin-pads. If 

you have any problems with kit, please let us know and we will be happy to help.  

 

I hope you enjoy the Easter holidays.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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